
Welcome back to Swim Lessons at the Chatham County Aquatic Center!  

We are so happy to have you back in the pool! Please note that safety is our top priority and we 

have made several operational changes to ensure the wellbeing of our swimmers, staff and 

community to help prevent the spread of COVID-19: 

HEALTH SCREENINGS – When arriving for your lesson, please check in at the front desk in the 
lobby area. We take temperature readings on everybody entering the center. If you are feeling 
unwell or exhibiting any symptoms of illness, we ask that you stay home.  

FACE MASKS - Anybody entering our facility is required to wear a face mask or covering. Masks 
may only be removed while in the swimming pool and should be worn when on the pool deck 
or in any other areas of the facility. This requirement includes both swimmers and their 
parents/guardians. Instructors will be wearing masks on the pool decks, but not while actively 
instructing in the water, per recommendation from the CDC. Instructors will have wear face 
shields while in the pool teaching swim lessons. 
 
SPECTATORS & PARENTS/GUARDIANS – To ensure compliance with State regulations and to 
maintain adequate social distancing, we ask that only one parent/guardian per child into the 
facility to observe lessons. Seating on the pool deck will be limited and furniture will be placed 
at least six feet apart to ensure appropriate social distancing.  

CLASS OFFERINGS AND SPACES ARE REDUCED – We’ve reduced the amount of classes running 
at any given time as well as reduced capacities in some of our courses to promote social 
distancing. We look forward to adding more classes and expanding capacities when it is 
deemed appropriate. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate through 
our new processes and procedures.  

LOCKER ROOM USAGE – Locker room access is currently limited, so we encourage you to bring 
your child to their class ready to make a splash! While showers and toilets will be available for 
swimmers, we ask that you try to minimize time in the locker room areas to help prevent the 
spread of COVID-19.  

SWIMMING BEFORE OR AFTER YOUR LESSON – To maintain a safe environment and to stay 
within our capacity guidelines, we will unfortunately not be offering swimming before or after 
your lesson. 
 
CLASS TIMES- Lesson are scheduled in 45 minute blocks, but the actual class will run for 30 
minutes. The extra time allows for sanitizing between each class and time for you to get in and 
out of the building. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (912) 652-6793. 


